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Appeal of Young Paul Xiong to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Inspection Correction Notice at 2108
NOKOMIS AVENUE.

The City says the windows in the house are small and we have to replace it but to put in new windows will cost
us too much to fix it. We don't have the money to fix all the windows.

February 27, 2012
Wayne Spiering

Yes, main floor southeast and northeast windows - 4 inches egress opening height (orders were not necessary
on these dimensions). Other windows will require hearing.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Young Paul Xiong to a Fire Certificate of Occupancy Inspection
Correction Notice at 2108 NOKOMIS AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant a 3.5-inch variance on the
openable height of the egress windows in the main floor southeast and northeast bedrooms; and deny the
appeal on the egress windows for the upper floor east and west bedrooms and grant an extension until August
1, 2012 for compliance; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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